
Visitor Restrictions During Flu Season 

Dear Patients and Families, 

In an effort to protect our patients and staff during the flu season, we are implementing visitor 

restrictions at our hospital. These measures are crucial to prevent the spread of influenza and to 

ensure the safety and well-being of everyone. 

Visitor Guidelines: 

• Only immediate family members (parents, spouses, or guardians) are allowed to visit 

patients. 

• All visitors must be at least 18 years old. 

• Visitors displaying any flu-like symptoms (fever, cough, sore throat) will not be 

permitted entry. 

• Hand hygiene must be practiced upon entering the patient rooms. 

• No more than two visitors are allowed at a time per patient. 

These restrictions will remain in place until the end of the flu season or until further notice. We 

appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping us maintain a safe environment. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact our Patient Services 

Department. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

The Hospital Administration 


